
 
 

    October 20, 2024      

             

Twenty- Ninth Sunday in Ordinary 

Times 

 

Mass Intentions 
 

 

 October 21, 2024           Monday                

 8:00 a.m.   †   Doug Alles  

 

October 22, 2024,           Tuesday                      

               NO MASS    

 

October 23, 2024            Wednesday           

5:00 p.m.    †   George & Jason Crowe 

 

October 24, 2024             Thursday           

8:00 a.m.  †      Kay Sovine 

 

October 25, 2024              Friday                   

 8:00 a.m.  †   All Souls in Purgatory 

 

October 26, 2024              Saturday              

5:00 p.m.  †   Jerry & Jean Zorger 

 

October 27, 2024               Sunday                

 8:00 a.m.       Parishioners 

10:30 a.m. †   Justin Hinen    

 

Liturgical Ministers for October 26th & 

October 27th  

 

Lectors 

5:00 p.m.   Lynn Ann Diamente (1) 

                  Melanie Bechtold (2) 

8:00 a.m.   Sara St. Clair (1) 

                  Sam St. Clair (2) 

10:30 a.m. Don Neff (1)  

                  John Gilles (2)  

 

 

Hospitality Ministers 

5:00 p.m.  Chris Bechtold & Andy Herber 

8:00 a.m.   Jack & Jeff Gibson 

10:30 a.m. Mike Sedor & Kim Sedor 

 

Extraordinary Minister of Holy 

Communion 

5:00 p.m.    Anita Kelley, Carolyn Snyder 

& Nicholas Steill 

8:00 a.m.    Dick Buchanan, Melinda Woll 

& Not Filled 

10:30 a.m.  Brad Clifford, Pat Zickgraf & 

Scott Smith 

 

Altar Servers 

5:00 p.m. Lukus Schmitt & Not Filled 

8:00 a.m.  Olivia Grogg & Scarlett Grogg 

10:30 a.m.  Ethan Born & Grace Born 

 

 

 

Annual Bishop’s Appeal 2024 -2025 

 Please continue to send in your pledge  

cards, or drop them off at the office. 

Please remember that there is the option 

to do monthly donations.  

Example: if you can donate $20.00 a  

month for 5 months, that adds up to  

$100.00.  

Please stop by the office if you are in need 

of a pledge card. Once your pledge card 

is filled out, you can drop it off in the 

collection basket, at the church office or 

send it to the church in the mail. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Parent Meeting for 2nd Grade 

There will be a 2nd grade parent meeting 

October 20th at 9:15am in the 2nd grade 

classroom. This is a very important 

meeting to attend, as it will have 

information for this upcoming year. If you 

cannot attend please let the teachers 

know so they can get the information to 

you. 
 

Collections for October 6, 2024  

 

 
Adult Offering Envelopes             $   1,823.00 

Loose                                             $     556.02 

Candles              $         5.00 

Repair Fund              $       77.00 

Total in pews:                                $ 2,411.03 
 

Online Collections 

Reg. Envelopes                             $ 2,532.00 

Repair Fund                                  $     367.00  

Second collection             $    105.00     

Other              $      25.00      

Total Online                                  $ 3,029.00  

    
          

St. Vincent DePaul Corner 
October 14, 2024  
Families served 46 Total people 142 
New Clients 1 Gas cards 2  
 
Needs Peanut Butter and Jelly 
 
Your ongoing support whether that is  
financial, food donations, volunteering of  
your time, talent and last, but not least,  
your prayers are each examples of Jesus  
calls for us to love our neighbor. 
 
 

 
If you would like to help with St. Vincent   
DePaul, please contact the office and  
leave a message for Sara St. Clair.  
Thank you so very much for your ongoing  
support! Please keep in mind that St.  
Vincent DePaul Food Pantry is open  
EVERY Monday from 10:00 a.m. to 12:00  
p.m. If Monday falls directly on a holiday,  
the pantry will not be open.  
 
 
 
Attention all sewing friends! 
We will be sewing pajama pants for a  
homeless shelter in Gallup, NM once  
again. If you can sew, cut fabric or iron,  
please join us in the Joe Zickgraf  
Community hall.  
Tuesday, November 12th, 9am-12PM and  
6 - 8 PM 
Wednesday November 13th, 9am-12PM  
and 6-8PM 
Pick and choose the dates that work  
best for you. We could use some more  
sheets or fabric if you have extra lying  
around at home. Just place in bag in  
narthex with Julie Pine's name. 
Thank you, Julie Pine 260-229-8005 
 
 
Fall Diaper Drive for BABE of Whitley  
County! 
The Knights of Columbus are hosting a Fall  
Diaper Drive in support of BABE of Whitley  
County.  Please help us to support this  
wonderful pro-family organization by  
bringing in diapers and baby wipes and  
dropping them in the crib in the Narthex  
between October 19th and November 17th.   
All sizes welcome, but sizes 4, 5, 6, and pull- 
ups are in greatest need. 
 
 
 



 
 
Adult Pickleball Is Back! 
Please join us for Pickleball in the  
Community Center on Monday evenings  
from 6:30 - 8:30 PM.  All skill-levels welcome  
(age 16 and above please). Great exercise  
and fellowship at the same time!  Questions?  
Call or text Kevin Rupp at (260) 341-9213.   



Friday, November 1st is the 
Solemnity of All Saints.  It is a Holy 

Day of Obligation.  Masses will be at 
8:00 am and 7:00 pm. 

WORLD MISSION FUND 
You can donate to the World Mission 

Fund throughout the month of 
October.  Just use the QR code to 
access our online giving site and 
choose the World Mission tab! 

 

The Youth Group will be hosting 
a Pancake Breakfast Fundraiser 
on Sunday, November 3rd.  Stay 

tuned for more details!!! 
 

Paul Francis Danei was born in Italy in 1694, 
the second of 16 children. Because of his 
father’s financial difficulties, Paul had to 
leave school to help support his family. At 
age 15, he began to realize how much Jesus 
suffered for him. In response, he prayed and 
did difficult things such as sleeping on the 
floor and not eating foods he liked. He 
wanted to follow Christ more closely and 
share in his passion and death.

At age 20, Paul joined the Venetian army that 
was defending the faith. After a year, he went 
back to a life of prayer and penance. Then 
God called him to form a group of men 
dedicated to preaching parish missions. 
These men, called Passionists, would preach 
the mystery of Christ crucified—the mystery 
of the Father’s love—in hopes that Christians 
would turn from their sins and rededicate 
their lives to Christ. Paul developed a method 
for giving parish mission talks that involved 
laypeople.

Paul received gifts of prophecy and healing 
from the Holy Spirit. He was so powerful 
when he preached and so gentle in confession 
that he brought many sinners back to the 
Lord. Paul once said, “England is always 
before my eyes, and if ever again it becomes 
Catholic, the benefit to the Church will be 
immeasurable.” Within 65 years, a Passionist 
named Dominic Barberi went to England to 
help reconcile John Henry Newman and 
others to the Catholic Church, aiding the 
revival of Catholicism there. Paul of the 
Cross died in 1775.




